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Phone: 0800 25 78 87 

dia.govt.nz  
John Luke 
fyi-request-17862-9931cb6a@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

Tēnā koe John 

Thank you for your email of 7 December 2021, requesting under the Official Information Act 
1982 (the Act): 

‘Appointments to the Oranga Marae Committee: decision briefing and draft Cabinet 
paper 

Talking points for Cabinet Appointments and Honours Committee 27 October 2021: 
Appointment of the Chair of the Library and Information Advisory Commission Ngā 
Kaiwhakakamārama i ngā Kohikohinga Kōrero 

New Zealand Lottery Grants Board / Te Puna Tahua Appointments: Adjusted 
Appointment Documents  

Film and Literature Board of Review: appointment documents 

Appointments to the Winston Churchill Memorial Trust Board: Draft Cabinet paper for 
the Cabinet Appointments and Honours Committee.’ 

I am writing to inform you that we are extending the timeframe to respond to your request 
by 20 working days, to 23 February 2022. We will endeavour to provide the response to you 
earlier if possible. 

This is in line with section 15A(1)(b) of the Act, as consultations necessary to make a decision 
on your request are such that we cannot respond within the original time limit. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of my decision under section 28(3) of 
the Act. Information about how to make a complaint to the Ombudsman is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Naku noa, nā 

pp    

Anita Balakrishnan 
Tumuaki | Director Ministerial, Monitoring, and Capability Group 
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